
 
 FEDERAL COMMUNICATIONS COMMISSION 
     WASHINGTON, D. C. 20554 
 
 
                                 June 22, 2011 
 

 
Island Broadcasting Co.                              1800E1-MFC  
4 Hunters Lane           
Roslyn, NY 11576              
                                                                
In re:  Low Power Television Application of: 

Island Broadcasting Co. 
Channel 06, New York, NY              

        File number: BDFCDVL-20110520ACR 
        Facility Id No.: 56043     
 
Dear Applicant: 
 
We are currently processing your above-referenced application.  
Our preliminary engineering review reveals that your proposed 
facility does not comply with the Commission’s interference 
rules. Specifically, the proposal is predicted to cause 
interference to WRGB, BPCDT-20090622ABV, Channel 06, 
Schenectady, NY.     
                                               
You are required to electronically amend your application to 
resolve these specified problems within (30) days of the date of 
this letter.  If not so amended electronically, your application 
will be CONSIDERED INCOMPLETE AND SUBSEQUENTLY DISMISSED. 
 
                                                                
                         Sincerely 
 
 
 
 
 
 
                                                                
                         Hossein Hashemzadeh 
                         Deputy Chief 
                         Video Division 
                         Media Bureau 
 

  


